
Show your support to save the
Bridge! 

Join us at the upcoming 
Clay County Board of Supervisors Meeting 

Date: Tuesday, April 1st
Time: 9:45 am 

Location: Clay County Administration Bldg.
Boardroom, 300 West 4th Street,

Spencer, IA 
The spokesperson(s) for the "Save the Bridge" group

will present at 9:45, followed by a discussion. 

Organized by concerned community members. 
Visit our website for more information

protectruraliowa.org

Why this meeting is Important:
FEMA money has been allocated to fix the bridge.
We need the Clay County Board of Supervisors to support fixing the bridge.
FEMA money for the bridge may be at risk of being reallocated.
The bridge is a critical access point connecting the community for
businesses, families, farmers, recreation, and UPS delivery.
The bridge is critical for rapid response time during emergencies. 
The Bridge is part of the High Bridge Wildlife Area.
Local recreational area for canoeing,  Nielsen river access point, UTVs, and
photo attraction. 
Historic Community Bridge.

HELP SAVE the Bridge 
crossing the Little Sioux River known as:

High Bridge,Tielbur Bridge or
Nielsen River Access Bridge

Bridge location: 
Southeast of Greenville, IA 

 on 240th Ave 

“Our success is directly related to a large
group of people with a common goal.”
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https://www.protectruraliowa.org/
https://youtube.com/shorts/8x31rFUwNow?feature=share
https://youtube.com/shorts/8x31rFUwNow?feature=share

